
 

 

 

News Release 

For Immediate Release 

GN launches Tuglirijavut program to empower 

students and foster future leaders 

Iqaluit, Nunavut (May 22, 2025) – The Government of Nunavut (GN) is launching the 

Tuglirijavut Student Employment Program, a year-round employment initiative that 

expands access to government employment opportunities for Nunavut students 

throughout the year. 

Tuglirijavut Program, which translates to “our next ones”, provides Nunavut students 

with valuable work experience, mentorship and opportunities to explore potential career 

pathways within the public service. 

“Investing in our youth is critical to shaping the future leaders of our community,” said 

David Akeeagok, Minister of Human Resources. “The Tuglirijavut Program is designed 

to give students the experience and resources they need to succeed, while also 

evaluating their career options and educational paths.” 

The program aims to maximize student engagement in meaningful work placements, 

ultimately contributing to the development of a skilled workforce in Nunavut. Eligible 

students will receive competitive wages based on their level of experience, a Nunavut 

Northern Allowance, and access to training and development opportunities. 

Eligible recent graduates and students attending high-school or post-secondary 

programs can apply at any time, with no application deadline. Students seeking summer 

employment are encouraged to apply as soon as possible due to the volume of 

applicants in the summer period. 

To apply or learn more about program eligibility and application requirements, visit the 

Tuglirijavut Program on the GN website. 
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https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/employment-training-and-career-development/tuglirijavut-student-employment
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